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Having endured an extended period of time living among those who take over spaces 

I absolutely OPPOSE this idea. We had hundreds encamped near us in a water 

preserve area (196th and Baseline in Aloha). It was a nightmare! The threats were 

daily; the thefts were constant and the drug use was rampant.  

 

No. Absolutely not. If you feel this is needed invite them to YOUR house and let them 

live with you. I will not support this in any way, shape or form.  


